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Extension of Drug and Alcohol Testing Contract 
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board on June 20, 2024, adopted the following: 

That the TTC Board: 

1. Authorize an amendment to increase the contract amount with Driver Check Inc. by 
$1,699,000, from $6,210,000 to $7,909,000 inclusive of HST, to cover projected 
costs to March 18, 2025 for the provision of lab, sample collection, and third party 
administration services for TTC’s Fitness for Duty Program. 

 
2. Authorize an amendment to exercise a contract extension option from March 18, 

2025 to March 18, 2026 and increase the contract amount with Driver Check Inc. by 
$3,150,300, from $7,909,000 to $11,059,300, inclusive of HST, to cover projected 
costs during this option year. 

 
3. Delegate authority to the TTC’s Chief Executive Officer to execute the final optional 

extension year from March 18, 2026 to March 18, 2027 and increase the contract 
amount with Driver Check Inc. by $3,467,000, from $11,059,300 to $14,526,300 
inclusive of HST, to cover projected costs during the final option year. 


